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I oppose SB712 since raising property taxes each year will make it difficult for fixed 

income/retired folks as well as creating a further gap in new and existing 

homeowners who are barely able to own a home being able to afford a home. Find 

ways to be more fiscally responsible if additional funds are needed. It would be great 

to listen to the people, especially as many are contemplating leaving Oregon due to 

all the regulations and increased taxes being considered.  


